UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting September 22, 1980 Conference Room 4:00 p.m.

Present:

Adamson, Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis, Fink, Flickinger, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Julius, Kovnat, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Nathanson, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall, Romero, Scales, Simson, Stelzner, Winograd;

Otten; Camp

The meeting was called to order by Dean Desiderio; minutes of the meeting of September 8, 1980, were approved.

The Dean announced that Stetson University College of Law is conducting a search for a new dean.

A draft of a new promotion and tenure policy was distributed. Minzner asked for written comments and suggestions with respect to the policy. It is hoped that the committee can study the comments and amend the policy by the end of this month. The final law school policy is intended to supplement that of the main campus, while including special considerations, such as guidelines in teaching, review of tenured faculty, etc.

Both Minzner and Hart discussed some of the problems and goals of the new policy.

Goldberg asked for help with regard to the Moot Court Competition, which will be sponsored by the Young Lawyers Division of the State Bar of New Mexico this year.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Sec'y